
FW: University of North Georgia - Bachelor of Arts wm 
Communication (prospectus received) 
Maryellen Cosgrove 

Here's the e-mail regarding receipt of the BA Communication prospectus, Denise.

From: Marci M. Middleton [Marci.Middleton@usg.edu]
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2013 3:45 PM
To: Maryellen Cosgrove
Cc: Patricia Donat
Subject: University of North Georgia - Bachelor of Arts wm Communication (prospectus 
received)

Dr. Cosgrove (Maryellen),
Dr. Donat (Pat),

Thank you for the prospectus submission of the University of North Georgia concerning a Bachelor of 
Arts with a major in Communication.  We will review the prospectus taking into consideration need for 
the program as presented by the institution.  We will notify you of our recommendation upon 
conclusion of the prospectus review. 

Sincerely,
Marci

***********************
Dr. Marci Middleton
Assistant Vice Chancellor, Academic Programs
Board of Regents, University System of Georgia 
Phone:  404.962.3065

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2013 8:31 AM 
To: Denise Young
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